
 
March 2017 Newsletter 

Recital Shoe and Tight Sale: Our annual shoe and tight sale will be held next week, 
March 12-15 from 4:30-6:00pm.  Please come in to order/pick up tights for the recital and 
order any shoes if needed.  Please note that your child must have the correct tights and 
shoe color to dance on stage. The brand of tights we sell is Revolution and they can’t be 
purchased in a store or online.  We like our dancers to look uniform on stageJ Don’t 
forget to order your recital T-shirt!  They will be available for pre-order at the sale for 
$23. 

Cast List: Please look at the cast list on the bulletin board and initial next to your 
child’s name to make sure it is spelled correctly. This is how it will be printed in the 
recital program and on the T-shirts.  

Costumes! Costumes are beginning to arrive. Please hang them up in a safe place 
when your child takes them home! All costumes will be in before picture week in the end 
of April.  

5 Year Awards!!!!  

If your child has been with us for 5 years, they will be receiving an award at the end of 
the recital. If your child was consistently in our recital since 2014, he/she will be 
presented on stage at the conclusion of our show! Please sign the sheet on the bulletin 
board if this is your 5th year!  

Pictures: Tim Miller Photo will be doing our pictures again this year the week of April 
23-26 during class time. Please note that Tim has asked that all parents wait in the lobby 
as not to distract the dancers and to stay on schedule. In the past, he has had dancers 
distracted by looking out the door at parents and not looking at the camera. Teachers will 
be posing the dancers. All photos will be posted online for viewing and each child will 
have a few poses for you to choose from. Photos are totally optional if you choose not to 
purchase them, however we like to have as many dancers as we can for our group photos!  



Snow Make Up Dates: 

The following classes have make up classes scheduled: 

Miss Shannon Thursday 4:30 Kinderdance: Thursday March 29 at 4:30pm 

Miss Shannon Thursday Jr. company: Thursday March 29 5:30pm 

Miss Laura Wednesday 4:15 Creative Dance: Monday April 2, 4:30-5:15pm 

Miss Laura Wednesday Mini company: Monday April 2, 5:15-6:00pm 

Miss Laura Adult Tap: Monday April 2, 6:00-6:45pm 

Miss Laura Wednesday Acro: Monday April 2, 6:45-7:30pm 

Miss Jenn Wednesday 4:15 Hippity Hop: Tuesday April 3, 5:30-6:15 
(combining with Miss Shannon’s hippity hop class) 

Miss Jenn Wednesday Ballet II: Tuesday March 27, 6:15-7:15pm (combining 
with Miss Shannon’s advanced ballet class) 

Miss Jenn Wednesday Lyrical II: Tuesday March 27, 7:45-8:30pm 

Miss Jenn Wednesday Hip Hop II: Tuesday March 27, 8:30-9:15pm 

***These are not mandatory, however highly encouraged since they were 
missed twice due to snow cancellations.  

 

Dates to Remember:  

March 29- April 2: Closed-Spring Break (some classes have snow make ups, please see 
above!) 

April 23-26: Picture Week 

May 28: Closed-Memorial Day 	

June 8: Dress Rehearsal, Miller Symphony Hall  

June 9: Recital 1:00pm, Miller Symphony Hall  



	


